

April 8, 2015

Ms. Kathleen Sauseda, Housing Coordinator City of Franklin 109 3rd Ave. South Franklin, TN 37064

RE: Request for funding from the Affordable Housing Reserve Fund

Dear Kathleen:

This letter serves as a formal request to the City of Franklin for \$30,000 from the Affordable Housing Reserve Fund to be used to help pay for infrastructure expenses on our Planned Unit Development on Mount Hope Street. The funds will be matched by the HCA Foundation, as a part of a matching grant they recently awarded us.

I made the request at the Franklin Housing Commission on April 2, 2015. A motion was made to award Hard Bargain Association \$30,000 from the Affordable Housing Reserve Fund and it was approved unanimously.

We appreciate our partnership with the City of Franklin regarding the completion of this porject. Thank you for helping us build quality, affordable housing in the Hard Bargain neighborhood and address the problem of affordable housing in our community.

If you need any additional information, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Brant Bousquet, MS, CFRE

Executive Director

Hard Bargain Association